Brackbill, Robert

From: Brackbill, Robert

Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2013 8:56 AM

To: ‘Chronister, Ronald'

Subject: Highmark/UPE Form A Filing: Public Comment Received from Ms. Guyaux

Mr. Chronister,
The following public comment concerning the subject filing is being forwarded to you for appropriate response.

Robert E. Brackbill, Jr. | PIR | Chief, Company Licensing Division
Insurance Department | Office of Corporate and Financial Regulation
1345 Strawberry Square | Harrisburg, PA 17120

Phone: 717.783.2143 | Fax: 717.787.8557

W WY rance.pa.goy | www chipcoverspaidds.com

From: Laura Guyaux [mailto:lguyaux@hvhs.org]
Sent: Monday, April 08, 2013 5:22 PM

To: Brackbill, Robert

Subject: highmark and WPAHS

Dear Mr. Brackbill,

[ support the acquisition of Highmark and WPAHS in their shared vision to keep healthcare in the communities
they serve. All of my families encounters with AGH and West Penn have been positive. The Pittsburgh area
cannot have a monopoly of the UPMC health care system; we need both.

Thank you for your support of this endeavor.
Sincerely,

Laura Guyaux, RN, BSN, MEd.
Nurse Educator



